
Moved by: 

Date: March 19 2018 

Seconded by: 

The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 

MOTION 

WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole has considered a Memo from the 
Director of Public Works, regarding the 2018 Public Works Capital Budget 
re-allocation of funds for the Henry Street Construction Project. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approve the 
re-allocation of funds in the amount of $85,000.00 from the approved 2018 
Public Works Capital Pavement Resurfacing Budget in order to fund storm 
sewer and pavement reconstruction on Henry Street, Cobourg. 
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